
 

The Friends of Brandon Station group does an invaluable job looking out for and 
protecting the town’s grade two listed station building which was built nearly two 
hundred years ago. Unfortunately, it has been repeatedly threatened with demolition. I 
am a big supporter of the group, and met its members recently. They have my full 
backing as they work on a solution to restore the building. 

 

 


